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Docket No. 50-27

Research Reactor

Nuclear Radiation Center
Washington State Unfversity
Puliman, Washington 99163

Attention: Mr. W. E. Wilson
Associate Director

Gentlemen:
Subject: NRC Inspectiun

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by Messrs. A. D. Johnson and
H. S. North of this office on May 24-26,1989, of cctivities authorized by NRC
License No. R-76 and to the discussion of our findings held by Messrs. Johnson
and North with Mr. Wilson and other membi rs of your staff at the conclusicn of
the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector.

No violations of NPC requirements were identified within the scope of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any guestions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to

discuss them with you.
Sincerely ""“::::7
""ﬁﬁ:::;;—"'.:5:&/1;,&‘?"'

Ross A. Scarano, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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